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Requesting transportation arrangements 
to the PE is as easy as 1, 2, 3 

1. Fill out the “Patriot Express Request Form” (request 
it to your SPO/Admin Department or to your 
Personnel Program Liaison by clicking here) 
 

2. Be sure to include a copy of your orders with the 
request email – But, if you don’t have it due to 
special circumstances, no problem! They will still be 
able to assist you with scheduling your flight. 

 
3. Be PROACTIVE: perhaps the most important point of 

all. We can only be as helpful as circumstances 
allow. Keep communication going and be sure to 
submit your request as soon as feasibly possible.  
 

For questions regarding your reservations,  
contact NAVPTO Guam at 671-339-3189/3188. 
For customer service questions to the PE directly,  
contact Andersen AFB at 671-366-5165 or email 
spacea.signup@us.af.mil.  
Please be aware, Andersen AFB cannot assist you with booking your 
flights, you must go through NAVPTO Guam to do so. Safe travels! 
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